

9 August 2017

Mr Mark Hanna Fyi-request-6362-f916d4ad@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Hanna

Official Information Act Request

Thank you for your email of 7 August 2017, requesting the following information:

- 1. Information on ACC claims within the 2016/17 financial year for the total amount paid for treatment costs.
- 2. The amount ACC paid for each of acupuncture, chiropractic, osteopathy, and physiotherapy services.
- 3. The total number of ACC claims
- 4. The total number of ACC claims that involved each of acupuncture, chiropractic, osteopathy and physiotherapy services.
- 5. Please provide separate figures for each of the treatment types, rather than a combined figure.
- 6. Please also provide this information in a machine-readable spreadsheet format, such as XLSX or CSV.

Because of the nature of your request, ACC is treating it as a request for information under the Official Information Act 1982.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with you as soon as possible, and certainly by 4 September 2017.

If you have any questions we will be happy to work with you to resolve these. We can be contacted via email at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.

Yours sincerely

Government Engagement & Support